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R. A.:Karam,:Ph.D., Director'
Neely Nuclear.Research Center
Georgia Institute of Technology
900 Atlantic Drive
Atlanta,-GA 30332-0425

,

Dear Dr. Karam:

It has been brought to our attention, by Mr. Bill Tobin from our Region II
office, that the governor's designee in Georgia has recently changed. We also
discovered a few' phone number discrepancies. Corrected pages 3 and.5 of
Enclosure 2 to your approved route #181, Atlanta, Georgia, to the DOE Savannah
River Plant, South Carolina, :are enclosed. Please replace the old pages 3, 4
and 5 with the enclosures.

'Should you require additional .information or have questions concerning this
matter, please contact John Cook of my staff at (301) 415-8521.

.

Sincerely,

,

Charles J. Haughney, Deputy Director
Spent Fuel Project Office
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards
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